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January 16, 2024 
 

 
River District Board of Management 

808 2nd Avenue East 
Owen Sound, ON N4K 2H4 

 
 

Dear River District Board of Management: 
 

 

Re: River District 2024 Budget 

 

City Council, at its meeting held on January 15, 2024, considered the above 

noted matter and passed Resolution No. R-240115-003 approving the following: 
 

“THAT in consideration of the memo dated January 11, 2024 from the 
Deputy Clerk respecting the River District 2024 budget, City Council 

approves the budget as presented.” 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours truly, 

 
Staci Landry 

Deputy Clerk 


